
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 21st April 

Welcome back – we hope you all had a wonderful Easter and are excited for the summer term. 

Just a reminder that on Tuesday 25th April it is Viking Day. Children are invited to dress up as Vikings. If your child 

does not want to dress up please can they come into school in their school uniform. We look forward to sharing with 

you all of the activities we get up to.  

In addition, swimming lessons on Mondays will continue up until May half term excluding the bank holidays. 

For the next three weeks in English our learning will be based the text ‘Leon and the Place Between’ with a focus on 

descriptive language. This week the children re told the story using expanded noun phrases. Next week, the children 

will change the magical items that appear when Leon steps into the box. 

In Maths this week we finished the capacity unit. We will be moving onto our second fraction unit which will involve 

adding and subtracting fractions with the same denominator.  

Atom maths homework has been set this week and is due next Wednesday. This will continue  for the rest of the 

term. 

We would like to celebrate these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Chloe B – For coming back to school with a smile and a positive attitude each and every day 

Kiran – For living by our school values every day 

Sammy – For showing determination and resilience this week during our English and Maths quizzes 

Austen M – For being super helpful in the classroom and always offering a helping hand to his peers 

Dexter G – For a wonderful start to the summer term showing focus and concentration  

Finley BK – For working super hard in maths and persevering on tricky questions 

 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

 

The Year 3 Team 
mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
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